
   

 

   

 

PCSO Monthly Ward Update: Woodingdean 
Brought to you by your Ward PCSO, Podesta 

 
Ward Update – NOVEMBER 2024 
In recent weeks I have started to conduct some investigation into where dirt bikes are being 
driven in the WOODINGDEAN area in a dangerous manner. Currently my information is still 
very limited, and I would ask anyone with any information to contact me though 101 or 
online report.  
 
I am always open to hearing from residents. If you'd like to arrange a community meeting or 
discuss any concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to me through the Sussex Police 
website (using my collar number 43598). I will be happy to engage with you directly. 

 
WOODINGDEAN Patrols 
In November, I have conducted patrols in the areas of FALMER ROAD, COWLEY DRIVE and 
WARREN ROAD in response to people’s concerns of speeding. 
 
On the 21st of November I conducted foot patrols along WARREN ROAD to engage with 
business owners on any concerns. In which no concerns were flagged to me. 
 
Further patrols have also been done around the general area of WOODINGDEAN. During 
these patrols nothing was identified of concern.  
 
I appreciate people may not see enough of myself being the ward PCSO however 
unfortunately our attention often gets drawn to other areas based on demand. I will 
continue to try and conduct as many patrols as possible in my ward area. 
 

 
Visits attended 

This month I conducted a visit to KIPLING Nursery school in WOODINGDEAN. In which I was 
able to teach young children about who to contact in an emergency. Along with showing the 
equipment and gear used by police. This was a positive and productive engagement. 
 

 
If you would like me to attend any other community meetings or events, please submit a 
request through the Sussex Police website using my collar number 43598. 
 


